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Are you missing items?

	On Friday July 16, Dufferin OPP and Dufferin-Caledon Crime Unit executed a search warrant on Highway 10 in Mono. Police

recovered over $30,000 dollars of stolen power, and garden tools as well as children's toys. If anyone is missing items they can call

Dufferin OPP at 519 925-3838 to set up appointment or more information on how to retrieve their items.

Police are reminding residents to contact the OPP Communications Centre immediately at 1-888-310-1122 to report any suspicious

activity or suspicious vehicles in the area. Information such as suspect physical descriptions, suspect vehicles and direction of travel

are useful tools for investigators.
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